
 
 

13 September 2020 
 
 

EXTENSION TO LODGEMENT DATE OF AUDIT REVIEWED ACCOUNTS FOR THE 
HALF YEAR ENDED 3O JUNE 2020 

 
 

a2a GN Limited (a2a, the Company) advises shareholders that it expects to lodge its audit reviewed 
accounts for the half year ended 30 June 2020 on or before 14 October 2020, being within 106 days of 
the end of the half year. 
 
a2a is relying on ASIC Relief Extended Reporting and Lodgement Deadlines – Listed Entities Instrument 
2020/451 dated 15 May 2020 (ASIC Relief) to extend the lodgement date for its audit reviewed half 
year accounts and the other documents required to be lodged with ASIC under subsection 320(1) of the 
Corporations Act. 
 
 
 
The Company Secretary has been authorised by the Chairman to lodge this announcement. 
 
James Barrie 
Company Secretary 
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